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May 14, 2021

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers

FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE: Scam?

We are awaiting confirmation that the correspondence most teachers received relating to a company, Kroll,
providing free services relating to the hack on the District. Please take no action until the District confirms

that this is not a scan1. We have asked that the District notify you regarding this.

The District has just responded to us that the "Kroll" correspondence is not a scam. You will be receiving

correspondence from the District.
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